

INTERVAL HOUSE
Crisis Shelters & Centers for Victims of Domestic Violence

November 29, 2016

Dear David,

Over the past 36 years, Interval House has been a place where passionate support gives voice to those who have been silenced by abuse, and where loving encouragement offers hope and beauty to those who have lived too long without either. Giving is at the core of what we do, and thoughtful friends like you are at the heart of what makes our work possible.

All of us at Interval House, especially on behalf of the courageous women and children we serve, would like to express our sincere thanks for your kind gift of \$10,000.00.

Your support and encouragement for the work that we do to shelter and support victims of domestic violence mean so much to us. Please know that our doors are always open to you, and if you would like more information about our programs, please give us a call at (562) 594-9492 or contact us via email at admin@intervalhouse. org. It would be a pleasure to share and connect further with you.

Thank you again for opening your heart to Interval House, and for helping us in offering peace, promise and purpose to the thousands of families we have the privilege of serving.

Warmly,

Carol Williams
Executive Director

Tax I.D. No. 95-3389113